
 

Email: peckhamrye@rcaos.org.uk 
Web: www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org  

Fr. Jack’s mobile: 07909 140867 (text please) 
 

 
   

Masses will be celebrated every day 
 for your intentions, in your absence 

  

Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Sunday People of the Parish
   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note: 

The Sunday obligation remains suspended 

1.  Social distancing of at least one metre  

2.  Wear a face covering, to cover mouth & nose     

3.  Use the hand sanitiser provided on entry and exit  

4.  Complete a ‘Test and Trace’ card  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

A person who can make another 
person happy is never poor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

If you now have more time on your hands:- 
1.    Be attentive to what God is telling you NOW … 
       a wise virgin/ man / woman. 
2.    If you must cry, cry with someone. 
3.    Don’t compare your life to others, you have no 
       idea what their journey is about. 
4.   When in doubt, just take the next small step. 
5.   Take a deep breath every now and then, it  
       calms 
       the mind, say the name Jesus. 
6.   No matter how you feel, get up, dress up and  
       show up.  
7.   If you want more, just text 07909 140867 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
Wedding Banns . 

BASIL AFUAH and  ESTHER ASHIMEDUA 
are wishing to get married in Nigeria.  
Anybody who knows any reason why these 
two people should not  be married should let 

 me know ASAP , or forever hold their peace.

 Safety Procedures in the church, for the 
foreseeable future.  
Public Mass has been suspended until further 
notice.  However I will say mass every day for all 
your intentions. 
There are some sticky notes in the back of the 
church to place your requests for prayers on the 
notice board, say as much or as little as you wish,   
anonymity is your privilege. 
 
 

Fr Jack 
We now live in what the New Testament call 
the present age and we look forward to the 
age to come. But we already live in the age to 
come which began with the Death and 
resurrection of Christ. It is what you might 
say, “Already but not yet.” 
The new age has begun but its fulfilment is in 
the future. This is what we say every Sunday 
in the creed- “I look forward to the 
resurrection from the dead and the life of the 
world to come.” 
Look at what Paul is saying in the second 
reading. 
So start living the new life here and now if 
you have not already started.  
 

EMAILS 

If you are getting your newsletter by email, it 

means my records are up-to-date. 

If you are not, then I either do not have your 

email or have a wrong one. 

If you are not getting the newsletter by email 

please send an email to: 

jackdillon72@gmail.com 

With your name, address and phone number.   

Thank you. 

 

There are two collection boxes at the back 
of the church, please these are not 
decorations.  Your help is appreciated.  
Again I thank all those people who moved 
on to standing order, please consider 
doing so.  Forms are on the website or 
available from Fr Jack 
The church will be open during the week 
for private prayer at all the usual times. 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday at 
10am, Wednesday at 7pm, Saturday 6pm,  
Sunday 8.30am, 10am and 12noon.  
Any issues please call me.  
Thank you for your cooperation, support 
and prayers, be assured of mine. Fr. Jack 
 

http://www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org/
mailto:jackdillon72@gmail.com

